From:
 gayellyn jacobson

 To:
 JCSS Exhibits

 Cc:
 david williams

 Subject:
 SUPPORT for HB3427

Date: Thursday, April 25, 2019 3:22:54 PM

Hello,

I am writing to encourage your strong support for the proposal from the Joint Committee For Student Success (HB3427) to fund education adequately!

As a taxpayer, employer, parent and public servant I have seen the disinvestment in K-12 Education over the last several biennia. At Beaverton School District we continue to see costs outpace the increase in funding from the state. Our students and community deserve adequate and affordable education for all.

I urge you to show the leadership we elected you for and solve this problem and fund schools appropriately!

Sincerely,

Gayellyn Jacobson
Chief Financial Officer
Beaverton School District
16550 SW Merlo Road
Beaverton, OR 97003
503-356-4312
Gayellyn_jacobson@beaverton.k12.or.us

Sent from Mail for Windows 10